
Dear  …………(area)…………  Neighbours,  

We recently attended a meeting which alerted us to major changes to our 

health services, which have really concerned us.  

We did further research and accessed some very interesting information, 

leaflets and you-tube material, which explained the situation in more detail. 

We discovered that the Government is finalising the process of privatising the 

NHS this year, 2017. Please google: Sustainable Transformation Plans for more 

information.  This year will see massive cuts to the NHS such as have never 

happened before. (see also Dr Lucy Roberts on you tube.) 

                           However, it is not all doom and gloom!! 

There are many campaigners, across England, fighting these changes and there 

is an NHS Reinstatement Bill being put to Parliament in March this year.  

(Google: Allyson Pollock – NHS privatisation – link below). Please note that none 

of this applies to Scotland or Wales due to their devolved parliaments! 

It is really important that the government hears from the millions of us who 

want to retain a publicly owned, funded and organised NHS which allows 

everyone to access health-care, regardless of wealth and without being forced 

into Private Health Insurance. 

So we would like to invite you to meet with us and others from our 

neighbourhood to find out how we can fight for our NHS for the sake of 

ourselves, our children and grand-children. 

 Forenames of two people in this neighbourhood or from local group 

Venue:                                                                                                          

 Date:  …………………………….. Time: ……………………………. 

It would help if you email  us if you plan to attend.  

Other contact details:  http://defendthenhssussex.weebly.com  

Watch: https://youtube.com/watch?v=Cz5dl9fhj7o       


